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 NHTSA Special Order -- EA12-005;13V-252

July 17, 2014 , Auburn Hills, Mich. - Chrysler Group anticipates having sufficient parts volume to complete the

campaigns by March 15, 2015.

The Company has requested that NHTSA treat as confidential, certain responses that detail business practices such

as supplier selection. The attached document has been redacted accordingly.
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Additional information and news from FCA US LLC is available at: http://media.fcanorthamerica.com
 


